Dear Senator,

I am absolutely in favor of you bill “Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain
Types of Abortion) Bill 2013” and regard the use of taxpayer funds for the purpose of selecting
babies based on gender as reprehensible and immoral.

Thank you for your advocacy of this cause.

Kind regards,

John Woodard





